
 
 

2020-21 Winter Athletics 
Wednesday, October 21, 2020 

 
Middle School Athletics 

 
The district administrative team, in consultation with medical professionals, 
has decided to cancel the 2020-21 middle school cheering, girls basketball, 
and boys basketball seasons. The winter season—since held indoors--
presents many challenges.  The use of locker rooms, ability to properly 
sanitize surfaces between practices and games, and availability of practice 
locations K-12 were a few reasons that contributed to this decision.  Varsity, 
JV, and JH winter seasons will continue at this time.   
   
This is a fluid situation, and we feel at this time this is the right decision to 
make.   The safety of our students and staff will remain paramount in our 
efforts to minimize the spread of Covid-19 in accordance with our Return to 
Sport Safety Plan.  
 
We will still be offering junior high teams, which may consist of student-
athletes in grades 7 – 8 – 9.  Tryouts will be held with more information 
coming from Coach Bisci and Coach Kessler.  
 
I would like to thank you in advance for your understanding as we work 
through this difficult situation.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bron Holland 
 
 
 


